
 

Friends of East Preston Infant School (FEPIS)  

invite Year 2 children to the Leavers Disco! 

When: Monday 23rd July 

From: 6-7pm 

Dress Code: Dress to Impress! 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 16th July from FEPIS in the playground. 

 

Tickets are £4.00 which this year includes; entry to the disco, an individual 

photo in front of our glitter curtain, your VIP lanyard and ticket, ice cream, 

sweets and drinks! Additionally there will be festival glitter, kindly donated by 

a parent. 

There will be cakes and tattoos available to buy.   
Please inform the FEPIS ticket sellers if your child has an allergy/specific dietary requirement and tattoos will be 

available for patch testing the week prior to the disco 

 
 

Entry to the disco will be via the main entrance to the school. There will be an 

area outside for parents to take any group shots of their children and friends.  

This can be from 5.30pm onwards.  As always, please only post pictures of 

your own children on social media. 

Please collect your children from their old year 2 classrooms, at 7pm. 

  

We look forward to seeing you there! 


